
Sent: 28/02/2025 8:20:48 PM
Subject: Roseberry St mcdonalds Balgowlah - NO!

All residents of balgowlah, manly vale, manly brookvale and surrounding suburbs DO NOT
approve of the construction amd development of the mcdonalds on Roseberry St. This will
cause unwanted crowds in a quite residential area, it will cause a significant amount of traffic
and noise, amongst other disruptions. WE DO NOT APPROVE. Do not tarnish peoples
homes and lifestyle with somthing nobody wants.


